MAY 12 1975

Memo to File
Thra: D. L. Caphton, Senior Reactor Inspector
OIE:1, Reactor Operations Branch

OYSTER CREEK ~ REACTOR STARTUP FOLLOWING REFUELING

1 ealled Walt Paulson, the Oyster Creek RL Project Manager, om Friday,
May 9, 1975 to inform him that the current startup schedule for Oyster
Creek was now May 15. Wait wes {nterested in time dependent work in
progress at the reactor. Paulson stated that he plauned to contact
GrU to inform them that RL had completed the ECCS evaluation and therefore,
had no objection to shutdown Margin Testing. 1 {nformed Walt that our
posture was unchanged with respect to “startup' definition. This
information was acknowledged by Paulson. OIE tHQ was apprised of

the Oyster Creek status (Dreher) and based on this call, RL (Paulson)
was recontacted, My, Bruunner and Mr. Caphton participated in this
conversation, laulson was asked if the RL Review “tatus was such

that RL was in a position to {ssue memorandum which covld be internal,
denoting that startup and operation up to some power levels such as
257 was acceptable, until necessary Tech Spec changes concerning

the reload were completed by RL. Paulson stated that he would

pursue this avenue oo Monday, May 17, 1975 and further that G"U would
not be contacted on May 9, 1975.

Edward G. Greenman
Reactor 1 .spector
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